
NWSRA cordially invites you to participate in an informational
interview, hosted by Jarrod Scheunemann of Campfire Concepts,
regarding the creation of its 2022-2024 Strategic Plan. We want
your input on NWSRA's current status, where you would like to
see NWSRA go, and potential strategies and tactics for
accomplishing goals.

"Coffee" or lunch hour timeslots have been organized to be
respectful of your office hours. However, if you would prefer to
meet at another time, the facilitator would be happy to
accommodate your schedule. If you have any questions, please
contact:

  Jarrod Scheunemann at jarrod@wearecampfireconcepts.com

Please click the following link to review available time slots in the
month of June. A calendar invite with a zoom link for the call will
be sent for your convenience after you sign up.

You are invited!
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Click here to sign up!
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